
	
	

	
	

A Poultry Farmer’s Guide to FSA Loans

 
Are you considering borrowing money for your poultry farm? 
If you are interested in borrowing money to finance your poultry operation, often 
the Farm Service Agency (FSA) is the best option for you. FSA has many credit 
programs available to help farmers finance their farm. 
 
However, the process of applying for FSA funds can be confusing. You may find 
yourself with questions, but not knowing who to ask. Our workshop is designed to 
help you answer the questions you may have about the FSA loan process. Anyone 
interested in FSA financing for poultry farming is welcome to attend. 
 
Workshops in your area: 

• The Union Co. Workshop will be held on Tuesday, June 20th, from 6-8 pm at 
the Union County Ag. Center., 3230 Presson Rd., Monroe, North Carolina, 
28112, 704-283-3822 

• The Chatham Co. Workshop will be held on Tuesday, June 27th, from 2-4 
pm at the Chatham County Agriculture & Conference Center, Meeting 
Room D, 1192 US-64 BUS, Pittsboro, NC, 27312, 919-542-8202 

• The Robeson Co. Workshop will be held on Thursday, June 29th, from 6-8 
pm at the Southeastern Agricultural Center, Area 1, 1027 US-74, 
Lumberton, NC, 28358, 910-618-5699 
 

For more information on our workshop, call or email Tyler Whitley at 
tyler@rafiusa.org or 919-621-0534.	


